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Mr. Carl Walske
President
Atomic Industrial Forum, Inc.

7101 Wisconsin Avenue
Washington, D. C. 20014

Dear Carl:

Thanks for your note of November 28th and the acco'mpanying report of the
AIF Study Group on Technical Deterrents to Proliferation.

I have sent it out to the staff for information and review by the
appropriate people. We appreciate your keeping us informed when important
and interes+.ing reports such as this one are published.

0 ncerely,Si

AW.
Jos'eph M. Hendrie
Cha'irman
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